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You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank 
you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

$25 Million Investment in 2015 
The Port Authority 
Facebook page tells 
the story, with an 
infographic, of 14 
projects that add up 
to $25 million in 
capital investment on 
the Aerospace Center 
campus in 2015.  A 
launch of the 
cleanroom laboratory 
by Chromocare, opening of the new Aerospace Drive bridge, and 
construction of Southgate’s latest 50,000 s.f. spec building are 
highlights. 

GO TO:   Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority 

STEM Award Recognition 
On behalf of the Port Authority, CEO Rick Platt 
accepted the STEM Business of the Year award 
from the Licking County Chamber of Commerce 
recently.  The award was in recognition of the 
Port Authority’s advocacy and support for STEM 
careers in Licking County.  The Port Authority 
is among the largest funders and backers of 
the STEM @The Works initiative as well as sponsor of the “Women 
in STEM” feature in the Business Advocate. 

GO TO:   Twitter @OhioPort 

20,000 s.f. Spec Building Update 
The new 20,000 s.f. industrial building being built at the corner of 
James Parkway and International Drive is taking shape with steel 
going up right now.  The building represents the only one of its 
kind in Central Ohio—a modern building geared toward 

manufacturing with a truck dock, 
drive-in door, and 24’ clear heights 
inside.  The main value?  The building 
gives a company access to that great 
Licking County workforce. 

GO TO:   20000sf.com 

 


